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MTQ to conduct inspections along Route 207 
 

(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform road users that the Ministère des Transports du 
Québec (MTQ) will conduct inspections along Route 207 between Kahnawake 
and St. Isidore on Tuesday, September 15th from 9am to noon. 
  
A team of six MTQ employees will observe public utilities, the environment, 
topography and land development in preparation for upcoming major refurbishing 
along the roadway. 
 
There will be little or no impact on traffic. 
 
These works are subject to change due to weather conditions. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until Tuesday, September 15th at noon. 
For information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500 ext. 2254 
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